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Joyce, Ian

From: Colleen Connor <CConnor@azsos.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 2:55 PM
To: Johnson, Brett W. (PHX)
Cc: Kanefield, Joseph; Joyce, Ian; Amy Chan; Steinwall, Dana; Lisa Marra
Subject: RE: Pinal County - review

[EXTERNAL] cconnor@azsos.gov 

 

Hi Brett: 
 
Lisa spoke with Secretary Fontes who said that there was a gas leak near a polling site in Pinal 
County.  The leak had nothing to do with their elecƟon facility, building, or polling locaƟons. Mr. 
Cavanaugh’s reference to Secretary Fontes’ comment appears to have been taken out of context. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

Colleen Connor  
Policy Director  
Arizona Secretary of State 

Email: cconnor@azsos.gov  
Office: 602-542-8683 

 
 

From: Johnson, Brett W. (PHX) <bwjohnson@swlaw.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 4:40 AM 
To: Colleen Connor <CConnor@azsos.gov>; Amy Chan <achan@azsos.gov> 
Cc: Kanefield, Joseph <jkanefield@swlaw.com>; Joyce, Ian <ijoyce@swlaw.com>; Steinwall, Dana 
<dsteinwall@swlaw.com> 
Subject: Pinal County - review 
 

Use Caution- This email originated from an external sender. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails by using the 'Report' button in 
Outlook. 
 
Hi Colleen and Amy – 
 
Thank you again for the assistance in making yesterday (and wrap up today) a success.  I just feel bad that Lisa had to 
spend the day with Joe. 
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We are hoping you (or your PIO) can assist on another facet of the claims made by Mr. Cavanaugh.  On page 3 of the 
aƩached, he makes reference to Secretary Fontes’ statement on a radio show about Pinal County.  We were hoping to 
get insight into the context of the statement, etc.  Would you have Ɵme to discuss tomorrow or early next week?  
 
Thanks, 
 
Brett W. Johnson, P.C.
 

O: 602.382.6312  

 

 | M: 480.567.6425  

   

bwjohnson@swlaw.com  
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